
 

 

Announcements for December 2 

 

 

 We will do the critter tournament in class next Monday. You must be in class for your critter to 

participate.    If you are still improving your critter I will download any critters that are handed in by 

noon on Friday December 4 and use the new ones in the tournament.  Just hand in the new critters 

again as Lab 10; that won’t overwrite anything you have previously handed in. 

 I might be a few minutes late for class again on Wednesday. Please don’t leave. 

 Adam Eck of the University of Nebraska will talk on Wednesday at 4:30 on autonomous data science 

– building systems that can understand data without human intervention.  This will be in King 239 

 John Doucette of the University of Waterloo will talk on Thursday at 12:15 on group decision making 

in the face of partial information.  This will be in King 239.  Because this will be at lunchtime, the 

department will provide pizza; you need to register in advance with Jackie in King 223 if you want 

our pizza. Either go see her or send email to jackie.fortino@oberlin.edu 


